
Dear Senators,  
 
I am opposed to this proposed measure and feel that this is a direct attach on the first amendment 
freedoms of Oregonians. We live in a more advanced technology world these days and the ability to 
reach out to Oregon state voters and include them in the political debate should be supported nor 
infringed.  We all have busy lives.  If we can voice our political will with online petitions rather than 
having to find a petition gatherer or become one ourselves, this is a good thing.  
 
What are you afraid of? This state does belong to the people and we would have our voices heard.  
 
Do not pass SB761. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 

Denise Keep 
Log Accountant 1 
 
Stimson Lumber Company 
520 SW Yamhill, Suite 700 
Portland, OR 97204 
My hours 6am to 2:30pm  
Phone 503-478-1516 
Fax 503-295-1849 
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